
April 28, 2008 
 

Sarah Wallace, ALJ 
PO Box 2148 
Salem, OR 97308-2148 
 
Re: AR 525 - Division 036 Amendments - Water Utility Regulation 
 

Dear Judge Wallace: 
 
As General Manager of the Crooked River Ranch Water Co-op, I am 
requesting an extension of time to submit comments on the proposed 
changes to the 036 policy.  The revision that the PUC submitted came out 
late Friday afternoon, and the hearing was held at 9:30 Monday morning.  It 
did not provide those of us who had to travel to the hearing time to actually 
review and consider the impact of the changes. 
 
We are in the process of preparing bills this week, so we would request a 2 
week extension of time if at all possible. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
James Rooks 
General Manager 
 


